
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

AGENCY: Federal Aviation Administration, DOT 

 

The Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) is reviewing a Draft Environmental Assessment 

(EA) for proposed development at the Asheville Regional Airport (AVL) in Asheville, NC. The 

proposed development features the expansion of the existing south apron, on airport property. 

The purpose of the EA is to address how the proposed action would potentially impact economic, 

social, and environmental resources. The Draft EA can be reviewed during regular business hours 

at the following locations: 

 

FAA, Memphis Airports District Office, 2600 Thousand Oaks Boulevard, Suite 2250, Memphis, 

TN  38118; Hours: Monday through Friday, 8:00 AM to 3:30 PM (CT). 

 

Greater Asheville Regional Airport Authority (Airport Terminal Building) 

61 Terminal Drive, Suite 1 

Fletcher, NC 28732 

 

Pack Memorial Library 

67 Haywood Street 

Asheville, NC 28801 

 

Members of the public may issue comments on the EA within 30 days of this notice, or request a 

public hearing within 15 days of this notice. Comments or request for hearing should be 

addressed to the following FAA representative or to the following airport consultant:  

 

Koty Brown, PE, LEED AP 

Program Manager & Environmental Protection Specialist 

FAA - Memphis Airports District Office 

2600 Thousand Oaks Boulevard 

Suite 2250 

Memphis, TN 38118 

(901) 322-8192 

 

Mary Ashburn Pearson, AICP 

Project Manager 

Delta Airport Consultants, Inc. 

9711 Farrar Court, Suite 100 

Richmond, VA 23236 

(804) 955-4556 


